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PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

No: 335/2012 
 
Date: 28th May 2012 
 

Visit of trading standards manager from UK 
 
Mr Nigel Strick, Education and Enforcement Manager of Public Protection and 
Environmental Services, based in Bath paid a courtesy call on Deputy Chief Minister Dr 
Joseph Garcia and Consumer Affairs and Civic Rights Minister Samantha Sacramento. 
 
Mr Strick was in Gibraltar in order to examine and learn from the workings of the Consumer 
Affairs Department, which is headed by Mrs Maruchi Risso, also present in the meeting. 
 
The policy of the Gibraltar Government to set up an Office of Fair Trading was discussed in 
the context of current trends and practice in the United Kingdom. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


